

February 15, 2023

Patrick Hohl, Township Supervisor **Hamburg Township** (hereafter known as the Owner)
10405 Merrill Rd.,
P.O. Box 157

Hamburg, MI 48139

Dear Mr. Hohl,

Regarding Hamburg Twp. Police Dept. Addition Project.

This letter is a follow-up to our conversation earlier this day. We reviewed the bids from the three different contractors and have a recommendation. The three different bidders presented their information in different formats. Therefore, when all the different factors are added together the bids are as follows in alphabetical order:

Brivar Construction	Midwest Contracting	Schafer Construction
\$1,021,248.00	\$990,000.00	A range of
Cost breakdown included	Cost breakdown included	\$600,000 to \$1,200,000.00
		Cost breakdown not included

Since Schafer Construction did not provide a detail cost breakdown and only gave a vast range of possible costs we are recommending that they be eliminated.

Although the two remaining quotes are very close we recommend **Midwest Contracting** since every item was completely accounted for in their cost breakdown.

Sincerely,

Karl F. Vollmar, Architect